Dear Parents,






2013-2014
I wanted to inform you about the spelling program that I will be using this year. Many of you are familiar with it since it is the same program that is used in the previous grades.

On Fridays, your student will be given the weekly spelling test. This test contains 16-20 words per week. Five of these words will be new words. These new words will come home on Monday night in their Assignment Notebooks. The other words will be review words from previous lists including previous grades. 
The objective of this spelling program is to get away from the idea of memorizing a list for the test. The words used in this program are words that students will find the most frequently in what they read or write. Therefore, I do not give out the exact review words that will be on the test. However, I am giving you a copy of all the words attached to this note so you can keep one at home to study. This list contains all the words that could possibly be on the test that week. I suggest that you start with the easy words and check them off and focus in on the words they find difficult. Many of the words are homophones like there, their and they’re. Your child probably knows how to spell them correctly, but does not know which one to use in the correct sentence.

If your child scores a D or F on their spelling test, they will have a chance to change their grade to a C. I will staple a sheet to the back of their test. They are required to write a sentence for each word they got wrong to receive the C grade. All the words in the sentence need to be spelled correctly. Please make sure the original test is stapled to it and have them turn it in promptly. Please call or email me with questions.
Have a great day,

April Jatczak

Third Grade Teacher – Magee Elementary
